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SUBJECT WARD CONSULTATION COUNCILLOR RESPONSE RESPONSE 

Former Erdington 
Baths – Community 
and Enterprise Hub: 
Additional Capital 
Grant 

Erdington Email 20th June 
2023 

Cllr Robert Alden – email response 
20th June 2023 
 
 
 
Cllr Gareth Moore – email response 
21st June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy to confirm I am very supportive of 
the proposals and would ask for the 
proposals to be funded as outlined. 
 
 
Without commenting on the future 
plannings aspects of this scheme, I am 
also supportive of the match funding 
that has been offered in order to move 
this forward. 

 


